Dear all,

What a busy start back we have had following the half term. The weather has presented us with many challenges this week, but I would like to say a huge thank you to the staff and parents who have worked together to keep it business as usual at Broadoak.

This week we have been enjoying celebrating the joy of reading. We all took part in an exciting dress up day representing a person/character who inspires us. It was great to learn about the children's own personal influences and it offered me an opportunity to wear the Broadoak uniform sharing with them my pride in them as pupils of Broadoak - Well done everyone!

As those of you in Reception may have noticed, Mr Harris has been absent from school this week. He is currently suffering with a back condition and therefore is unable to be in school. We wish him a speedy recovery and look forward to welcoming him back when he is fully recovered. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact either Mrs Whittaker or Mrs Webster. Have a lovely weekend Mrs. Karen Wild

Year 4 Forest School Camp Night

Last term we held our first 'Camp Evening' for our Y3 children. The event was a huge success and as result we will now be running the same event for our Y4 children which will be held on Thu 8th March. A letter will be sent out today to allow parents to confirm their child's attendance.

Charity Event - Sports Relief (23rd March)

This year we will be supporting the national charity event 'Sports Relief'. Mr Tinker has organised an indoor assault course challenge for each of the year groups to participate in. We are asking for the children to bring in a £1 donation in return of wearing their own sports clothes and completing the challenge. We are sure the day will be a huge success.

Friday 16th February



Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak PS

Additional letters sent out this week:

- Y4 Camp Fire Night
- Y3/4 Tag Rugby & Worsley Schools Woods Race
- Y3T Forest School Sessions

These have been emailed out and can be viewed from the letters section of the website.

Easter Bingo

On Wed 28th March, we will be holding an Easter Bingo Night. Tickets are available via ParentPay at a cost of £2.00. This price includes entrance and one book. Refreshments will also be available on the evening.

Children's Disco

Next Wednesday (7th) we will be holding disco's for the children in Y3 - Y6. The disco's will be split as follows:

LKS2 Disco - 5:30pm to 6:30pm

UKS2 Disco - 7:00pm to 8:00pm

Tickets are available via ParentPay at a cost of £3.50.

Dates for your Diary			
7 th Mar	LKS2 Disco - 5:30pm to 6:30pm UKS2 Disco - 7:00pm to 8:00pm		
8 th Mar	Y4 Camp Night (6pm - 8pm)		
9 th Mar	Hockey Cluster Competition - Y5/Y6		
12 th Mar	Vision Screening - Reception children		
14 th Mar	Worsley School's Relay Race (Y3 - Y6)		
14 th Mar	Tag Rugby Competition - Y3/Y4		
16 th Mar	Tennis Competition - Y3/Y4		
19 th Mar	Parents Evening - Rec to Y6 (4pm - 7pm)		
20 th Mar	Tag Rugby Competition - Y5/Y6		
20 th /21 st / 22 nd Mar	Nursery Stay and Play Sessions (9:00am & 2:30pm)		
23 rd Mar	Sports Relief - Charity Event		
26 th Mar	Parents Evening - Rec to Y6 (4pm - 7pm)		
27 th Mar	Non Uniform Day - Easter Egg Donation		
28 th Mar	Easter Bingo Night (6:30pm - 8:00pm)		
Fun Food Friday			

Fun Food Friday

Todays pupil evaluation is as follows:

Chicken Fajitas					
	Infants 49%		Juniors 71%		

Parent Evenings

Following the successful launch of our online Parent Evening Booking System last term, we are now ready to launch our appointments for our Spring Term Parent Evenings. The events will be held on Mon 19th and 26th March. Appointments bookings will open on **Mon 12th March from 6pm onwards**. Login details will be the same as last term and can be accessed using the following link:

https://broadoakprimaryschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk.

In order to book an appointment parents will need the following details:

- Parent's Name and Email Address
- Student's name and Date of Birth

Following your booking, you will receive an email confirming your appointment. If you require any support with the new system please do not hesitate to contact the school office. I look forward to seeing you on the evening.